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May 3, 2025 Bond Election Results 
Unofficial results from Travis County Elections Division 

for the May 3, 2025 bond election, shows voters gave 

approval to the District to pursue bonds for continued 

improvements within the District. Voters passed the $13.6 

million bond authorization for much needed improve- 

ments to infrastructure of the water, wastewater and 

drainage in Point Venture. The preliminary results 

showed 87.38% of voters voting for the bond. 

This decision showed residents and property owners un- 

derstood the importance of passing a bond to fund needed 

improvement projects. The District must comply to the 

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) 

rules to remain in compliance and avoid problems. The 

District will now proceed with next steps to issue the 

bonds to provide the funds necessary for the following 

projects: 

e Replace Augusta standpipe (in engineering stage 

e Improve system waterlines for added fire flow and 

demand 

e Rehabilitate a transfer pump station and elevated 

water storage tank 

e Improve water and sewer lines 

e Improve reclaimed water and drainage 

The District is required to hold a meeting for the purpose 

of considering Board approval of an order canvassing 

returns and declaring results of the bond election. This 

special meeting is scheduled on Monday, May 12 at 

3:00 p.m. in the District’s office, 18606 Venture Drive, 

Point Venture. 

Subscribe Now for New Alert System! 
Customers who wish to continue receiving news and 

alerts from the District, should opt-in now for its new 

communication system. 

Just click the red liuk.; fill out the information, and 

subscribe. Each person in the household who wishes to 

receive the news and alerts, should register separately. 

https://tcwcid-pv.org/subscribe 

The District and Inframark Offices Will Be Closed Monday, May 26 

After May 31, the District will use the NEW system to 

keep residents up-to-date, please subscribe. The IRIS 

communication system will no longer be used. 

If you haven’t been to the District’s new website, you 

can visit it by clicking on this link. 

https://tewcid-pv.org/ 


